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Nikki Cooper

From: Brady Smith <brady@indigenoustourism.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:54 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Transit 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
As a member of the community for more than 22-years, and an advocate for strong service for our global 
visitors’; I have concerns over the newly announced changes to transit, as our workforce , now limited further, 
requires safe travels to and from their homes within our community.  
 
A few question to the Mayor and Council:  
 

 how are staff supposed to get home after work?  
 How is this helping to get people out of cars?  
 How does reducing transit ridership support the SDG’s, and also align with the Sustainability of our 

resort and the new plan? 
 How does this contribute to that safety of the community now having to walk or bike home in the dark? 

Lastly, in a time where people are now potentially heightened anxieties due to a multitude of factors, is this 
rationalized by saving money over supporting our communities needs and safety concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brady Smith  
 

Brady Smith 
Chief Strategy Officer 
604-902-0008 
Brady@IndigenousTourism.ca 
IndigenousTourism.ca 
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